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HOSA BOARD MEETING

MINUTES 3-6-11
Attendance:  

Greg Lutz, Keith Stewart, Greg Kasprzak, Randy Eidemiller, Amy Wobser, Stacy Schumacher, Vince Sabino, Brian Comford, Patrick Castro, Liz Alecusan
Guests:  

Joe Divida, Randy Babb
Meeting called to order at 7:33p.m. by Greg Lutz 
Motion made to approve Minutes from the February meeting by Amy, Randy 2nd. Motion 
passed.
Treasurer Report   Patrick Castro is currently working on the budgets for the next year.   Would like to add one more additional date for a payment for the HFC program.  Will present more at next meeting.
Lacrosse Contract  Greg Lutz is working on changes to the contract.  
Hilliard FC
Joe Divida presented an outline for the HFC Select Teams that will possibly be launched for the fall 2011/spring 2012 season. Patrick will work on fees for this program.  Joe shared that a Director of HFC Select Teams would be needed. The Board, along with  HFC staff,  will reach out to the community in May to present the new program for middle-tier soccer players. 
Joe shared that Terry is working on more staff for the boys end of the program. 
Academy Programs

Bill Ho is the new Director of Junior Academy. He is working on trainers for this season.  We have 92 players currently registered to participate in the Spring season Junior Academy program.  Terry Smith, along with three assistant trainers, will take over for the boy teams for U8 Academy.  

HRSL Program
Stacy reported that the Spring meeting for recreation coaches went very well. We have a variety of coaches this season including a few college age students wanting to coach a red team.
Public Relations
Brian shared that he is working on the July 4th event.  Lonnie Freeman has expressed interest in performing again.  Brian also shared that he was unable to get any interest from any company in setting up concession stand for the Rec games. 

Referee Program
Nothing to report at this time.

TOPS Program
Nothing to report at this time.

MSSA/HSSA Program
Vince shared that both MSSA Boys and MSSA girls have enough to field a team.  The Co-ed HSSA Program is still in need of a few boys.  Vince will send the MSSA and HSSA schedules to Josh Brink so he can coordinate referees for the home games. 
Fields
There was talk as to whether we need identifying marks at the practice fields for HOSA teams.  It was decided that we would hold on that for now.
 Stacy Schumacher made motion to adjourn at 10:18 p.m. Keith 2nd it.  Motion passed.   
